
Dear Committee Members, 

Please recommend a ‘Do Pass’ on HB1377.   

Employers should not be allowed to jeopardize the financial stability of their employees by forcing them to violate their 

religious beliefs or force the employee to divulge private health information.  Freedom of Religion and the right to 

privacy are Constitutional Rights.  

Again, please recommend a ‘Do Pass’ on HB1377.  

Sincerely, 

McKenzie McCoy 

Watford City, ND 

District 39 


